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10 June 2008
The Honorable John Warner

United States Senate

225 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-224-6295

Dear Senator Warner:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your pending amendment to the FY 2009 Defense Authorization bill (S. 3001) to expand transferability of service members’ MGIB benefits to their spouse and children. After six years of military service, service members could transfer up to half their benefits (18 months), and after 12 years, a service member could transfer the entire benefit (36 months).


The Association has listed the amendment on its Action Center and stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this floor amendment that mirrors, the transferability provision in “The Enhancement of Recruitment, Retention, and Readjustment Through Education Act” (S. 2938), a bill that is also supported by FRA, sponsored by Senators Lindsey Graham (SC), John McCain (Ariz.) and Richard Burr (NC).

The Association has the amendment listed on its Action Center, and the FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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